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Project Description:  This project will 

involve making structural modifications to 

the floor of Fire Station #9 in Fort 

Sanders to provide the additional 

strength needed to support the higher 

weight of the new ladder truck that is 

programmed for this station. The 

contractor will provide additional beam 

and column support for the existing 

structural slab.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:   
Bid Opening:  April 7, 2016 
Notice to Proceed:  August 18, 2016 
Contract Completion Date:  September 27, 2016 
 
Current Contract Price:  $ 68,000 
 
Engineering Department December 2016 Status:  The project is complete. 
 
Project Designer:  Mallia Engineering Company 
Construction Contractor:  Southern Constructors, Inc. 
 
City of Knoxville Contact 
Construction Engineer:  Robin L. Tipton, PE (865) 215-6100 
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